
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 1:48 PM
To: Melanie Spinella

can talk about caesars if you wish. . I unders=and more now. . 2. I suggest you make a deci=ion about my groups involvment today or tomorw as April 15 =A0 , is approaching, . 3 we can discuss obligation= on both sides. . past and future. (joslin " brad =s same as Eileen, no different " Castrucci drove dagasitino out= tens of meetings , hundered of emails no decision, =A0 no future. . 4 did the art partnership get signed .?? I thn= if you decide to move forward a meeting with suydam, mark, ne= estate attny, (mine,) Alan if you want, ada, if you require,=and anyone else be held at least one month after questions posed. =A0 so lets say , week of April 18, to work out all new agreements. <=r clear="all">

--

<=iv dir="ltr"> please note
<=iv>The information contained in this communication is confidential, may=be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and i= intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of J=E Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or a=y part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have =eceived this communication in error, please notify us immediately by jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication=and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all right= reserved

--001a113ec992385b37052eb795bc-- conversation-id 85470 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1458740900 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 remote-id 598297